
Reminder of the Deadline for Views and Comments to the Second 

Consultation on Arrangements for the Frequency Spectrum in the 

1.9 – 2.2 GHz Band upon Expiry of the Existing Frequency 

Assignments for 3G Mobile Services 

 

 

The Office of the Communications Authority would like to remind all 

interested parties that the second consultation on “Arrangements for the 

Frequency Spectrum in the 1.9 – 2.2 GHz Band upon Expiry of the 

Existing Frequency Assignments for 3G Mobile Services” will end on 11 

April 2013.  There will be no further extension of the deadline.   Parties 

who wish to respond to the consultation paper should submit their views 

and comments directly to the following on or before 11 April 2013.  

Submissions made after that date will not be considered. 

 

 

Office of the Communications Authority 

29/F., Wu Chung House 

213 Queen’s Road East 

Wan Chai 

Hong Kong 

(Attention:  Head, Competition and Economic Analysis) 

 

Fax: 2803 5112 

E-mail: consult1900-2200MHz@ofca.gov.hk 

 

 

Office of the Communications Authority 

5 April 2013 


